
Inspire Academy English Long Term Plan 

Group Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 Term 4 Term 5 Term 6 
Yr 7 Scary Stories 

Fiction reading and 
writing. Figurative 
language writing 
techniques. 
 

Gangsta Rap 
Fiction reading and 
writing, non-fiction 
reading and writing, 
persuasive writing. 

Gangsta Rap 
Fiction reading and writing, 
non-fiction reading and 
writing, persuasive writing. 
 

Persuasive Writing 
Non-fiction reading and 
writing. DAFOREST 
techniques. 
 

Gaming  
Non-fiction reading and 
writing. Persuasive writing. 
Fiction writing. 
 

Life Skills 
Non-fiction reading and 
writing. Writing for 
different forms (to 
instruct, persuade) 
 

Yr 8 Knife Crime Project 
Non-fiction reading 
and writing, speaking 
and listening 

Cirque Du Freak 
Fiction reading and 
writing. Figurative 
language writing 
techniques. 

Cirque Du Freak 
Fiction reading and writing. 
Figurative language writing 
techniques. 

Persuasive Writing 
Non-fiction reading and 
writing. DAFOREST 
techniques. 
 

Creative Writing 
Fiction writing, figurative 
language techniques, 
ambitious vocabulary. 
 

Life Skills 
Non-fiction reading and 
writing. Writing for 
different forms (to 
instruct, persuade) 

Yr 9 Travel Writing 
Non-fiction reading 
and writing. 
DAFOREST techniques. 

Shakespeare Shorts 
Research context. 
Reading classic 
literature, inference. 

War 
Research context. Reading 
and writing in a range of 
forms. 

Blood Brothers 
Research context. Reading 
and writing in a range of 
forms. 

Entry Level English 
Non-fiction reading and 
writing. Developing SPAG, 
ambitious vocabulary, 
language and structural 
devices. 

Entry Level English 
Non-fiction reading and 
writing. Developing 
SPAG, ambitious 
vocabulary, language and 
structural devices. 

Yr 10 Gaming 
Non-fiction reading 
and writing. 
Persuasive writing. 
Fiction writing. 

Travel Writing 
Non-fiction reading 
and writing. 
DAFOREST 
techniques. 

Functional Skills Level 1 – 
English Skills Building 
Non-fiction reading and 
writing. Developing SPAG, 
ambitious vocabulary, 
language and structural 
devices. 

Functional Skills Level 1 - 
English Skills Building 
Non-fiction reading and 
writing. Developing SPAG, 
ambitious vocabulary, 
language and structural 
devices. 

Functional Skills Level 1 - 
English Skills Building 
Non-fiction reading and 
writing. Developing SPAG, 
ambitious vocabulary, 
language and structural 
devices. 

Functional Skills Level 2 - 
English Skills Building 
Non-fiction reading and 
writing. Developing 
SPAG, ambitious 
vocabulary, language and 
structural devices. 

Yr 11 Functional Skills Level 
1 – Revision 
Non-fiction reading 
and writing. 
Developing SPAG, 
ambitious vocabulary, 
language and 
structural devices. 

Functional Skills 
Level 1 - English 
Skills Building 
Non-fiction reading 
and writing. 
Developing SPAG, 
ambitious 
vocabulary, language 
and structural 
devices. 

Functional Skills Level 1 - 
English Skills Building 
Non-fiction reading and 
writing. Developing SPAG, 
ambitious vocabulary, 
language and structural 
devices. 

Functional Skills Level 2 - 
English Skills Building 
Non-fiction reading and 
writing. Developing SPAG, 
ambitious vocabulary, 
language and structural 
devices. 

Functional Skills Level 1 
Revision 
IGCSE English Language 
Revision 
Non-fiction reading and 
writing. Developing SPAG, 
ambitious vocabulary, 
language and structural 
devices. 

Functional Skills Level 1 
Revision 
IGCSE English Language 
Revision 
Non-fiction reading and 
writing. Developing 
SPAG, ambitious 
vocabulary, language and 
structural devices. 

 


